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Transitions Procedure 
Settling into Nursery 

Once a child has registered for a space at we will start to arrange the details of their settling with their parent/carer.  All registration forms will need to be completed and a contract of care signed before we start our settling procedure.  
Paperwork 
Each parent/carer will be provided with a ‘new parent pack’ this includes useful information about our setting.

We will complete a settling in form over the first half term a child is with us.  We use this time to asses a child’s starting points to be able to move forward at the correct level for the child. 

Parents will be asked to help create a baseline assessment on the children through completing a routine form and also a sheet from the ‘What to expect, when?’ pack supported by the DFE (4Children).  

Parent/carers will be asked to return certain permission forms , including a safe use of Tapestry, our online learning journal system.  Once this is returned, each parent will be registered with the system and will be able to track their child’s progress alongside us as the setting. 

Key worker 

A key worker and co-key worker will be assigned for each child.  They will work with the family to ensure that the child’s routine and needs are accounted for.  At Buntings we encourage our key workers to build strong links with child and family.  

Settling sessions 

All children are offered a settling time at Nursery which is free of charge.  Children will have the opportunity to visit the setting, with a familiar adult at first and then gradually will build up some time where they are left.  Over a few weeks we aim for the child to go from an hours play with their adult to a full session with us.  

We respect and value that each child is an individual and therefore each child will need a settling programme that is tailored to their needs and that of their families.  
Further settling sessions will be provided each time a child transitions through our rooms at Stanstead Mill.  

Join Settings 

If a child is using more than one Early years setting, we will ensure that we link with the 2nd setting (etc..) to ensure a consistency of care and to support a good understanding of how to support the child best.

Sharing Paperwork

We will share our Unique Child Summaries every term and in return will ask for the other settings to complete a terms feedback form. 

Visits

We aim to visit each setting to familiarise ourselves with the team and learning environment.  

Moving on 

We will support transitions to new settings and use the Hertfordshire Transitions document to support.  

Links to key legislation, guidance and Policies

Stanstead Mill Safeguarding Children Policy 
                              Stanstead Mill Parental Involvement Policy 

Every Child Matters 2004
What to expect, when.  DFE , 4Children 2015 
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